
Origami workshop  

 

 Japan-Ethiopia Friendship Association held an Origami workshop on 14 December at the 

Embassy of Japan, which was the first event carried out by the Association. Almost 80 people 

participated in this event and they enjoyed learning how to make Origami from Mr. Uchida 

(Deputy Chief of Mission).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Lecture by DCM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Teaching origami by Ambassador 
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